

13th September 2021

Re: Community Forum Meeting

Dear Parent/Carer,

As we move into the next phase of development at Graham School we wish to welcome parents, carers and community organisations to join our newly formed 'Community Forum Group'.

The aim of the forum is to discuss development opportunities, help shape and drive policy in the school with the support of our school and student leaders. We are looking for people who can represent the community body and bring ideas and discussion points that will further engage both school and community.

The first meeting will take place on Monday 20th September 2021 4.30pm in the main hall, future timings and dates can be discussed at the meeting to best suit the needs of the forum members.

If you feel you can contribute to the forum or require further information please email me c.connell@gra.hlt.academy

We look forward to welcoming you.

Connell.

Yours sincerely

Mrs C Connell

AAVP Community and Wellbeing

Graham School